
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I wish to advise you that an email notification will be issued on Thursday, 25 April 
2024 informing you of the outcome of your child’s application to pre-school/primary 
school in September 2024. 

Emails will be issued to almost 24,000 parents and consequently some parents will 
receive their email before others. It is intended that all parents should have received 
their notification by 10:00am. If you do not receive an email please remember to 
check your junk mail and other folders. 

It is not necessary for you to log into the online portal to view the outcome of your 
child’s application. However, if desired, you may log in on Thursday, 25 April 2024 at 
the link below. Remember to use a supported browser, e.g. Google Chrome, Safari or 
Microsoft Edge. 

https://connect.eani.org.uk/parent 

Your login details are the email address and password you registered with when you 
applied online. You can check these details by visiting the link above and can use the 
‘forgot password’ link to receive an email to reset your password, if required. 

A large volume of parents may log in on notification day. The first few hours are likely 
to be the busiest period and you may be placed in a queue. You may wish to consider 
logging in at a less busy time. 

Information on what action you need to take, if any (depending on the outcome of 
your application), will be available on the EA website 
https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions. 

For help and advice you can contact our Admissions Helpline on 028 9598 5595 or via 
email to preschooladmissions@eani.org.uk or primaryadmissions@eani.org.uk. 

Kind regards 
Admissions Administrator 

Do not reply to this email as this is an automated notification and you will not receive 
a response. 
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